
Good Afternoon Ms. Boonmee "Ruby" Khanthalee, 

 

I want to thank you and your colleague for your professional help that will assist us 

complete our permit process. I look forward to working with you and your company in 

the future. I will have my project manager take a look at it and if there is any further 

help we need we will contact.  

 

 

Best Regards 

 

Tamba Keifa 
 


